
Clark County School District 
 
 
Clark County School District has been following the guidelines coming from your office (IHSAA). 
  
We are planning to start school using those guidelines.  We have had no cases of Covid-19 until last 
week. We have been checking fevers and using hand sanitizers for the past 3 weeks for anyone entering 
our two buildings.  We are opening school with teachers on Aug.17 and 18th, with students on the 
19th.   To keep you informed these are the measures which we have already taken and steps we will 
continue to use to protect the students and our employees.  
 

1. Disinfecting steps for anyone entering the building, as of July 13. 
2. Students, employees, parents and patrons will be scanned for fevers and will use hand sanitizer. 

Anyone with a fever or cold-like symptoms will not be allowed in the building.  Students with 
allergies to the hand sanitizer will be given another alternative.  

3. Students will be distanced physically as much as possible.  Our numbers are small which allows 
for the distancing in most of our classes. 

4. Student face coverings will be worn when requested by a parent in stage green and 
recommended in yellow.  

5. Common drinking fountains have been replaced with automatic water bottle filler stations to 
provide water for students and employees 

6. Desks will be disinfected after each class, before a new class enters the room.  
7. Blended learning (rotating students on alternate days) will be implemented at any time it is 

deemed necessary to protect students and employees.  
a. Students who are at home on the off days will have assignments to complete at home 

and bring the back the next day to be checked.  
b. This plan keeps teachers and students face-to-face as much as possible.  It will also allow 

for greater physical distancing.  
8. Parent meetings have been held to inform parents of the changes and encourage them to do 

the same at home.  
9. Student meetings are planned for the Elementary and the Secondary students to inform them of 

the changes which have been made and will yet be made in order to keep everyone safe. 
10. We are training in Google Classroom to be able to continue in the event that we move from 

orange to Red. 
 


